HEALTH & BEAUTY AIDS

OPEN TO 9 P.M. THURSDAY AND FRIDAY

Hornby Cubs hold annual apple day

By Mrs. Jim Hamilton The General Meeting of the held on Monday evening, Oct. welcomed the 15 ladies to the meeting which was opened with U.C.W. Ode followed by prayer.

The roll call was a descriptive verse from the Bible with a woman's name starting with the letter "O" was answered by very few of the ladies. The topic for the devotional period was, "The Master Musician's Key for Harmony" in charge was Mrs. Bill Hill who also read from the Study Book, "Reconciliation in a broken world." She stressed the meaning of reconciliation and the method of importance of reconciliation in the world to-day.

The Sunshine and Gloom money was collected by Mrs. Garnet Hamilton. The Hallowe'en Dance and Crokinole Party was announced and the members were reminded to bring their card tables and crokinole boards. Mrs. Elmer May and Mrs John Cordingley were elected to the nominating committee for the election of officers which will take place at the November meeting, at the home of Mrs. Maurice Brown on Monday, Nov. 10. The meeting closed with the benediction. A fruit and vegetable Auction Sale was held with Mrs. John Hamilton in charge. A delicious lunch was served by the hostess and a ·social hour enjoyed.

The Hillcrest United Church ladies had a busy evening on Wednesday night, Oct. 22, when they served 350 people at their annual Turkey Dinner.

The 1st Hornby Cub Pack held their annual Apple Day on Saturday, Oct 18, a beautiful Q day for the Cubs to be knocking on the doors and delivering their apples to the many local residents. The boys wish to join with their leaders in thanking the people who greeted them with a smile making the job so encouraging.

The Eden United Church Young People's Society held their annual Hallowe'en Dance on Friday evening, Oct. 24, at the North Trafalgar Recreation Centre. The hall was decorated with orange and black streamers. During intermission everyone enjoyed doughnuts and soft

The North Trafalgar Euchre Club held their first Euchre Party of the season on Saturday night, Oct. 25, at the North Trafalgar Recreation Centre. There were six tables of euchre in play with the prizes going to the following winners-Mrs. Jim Hamilton, Mrs. Anne Dent, Mrs. Lena Hamilton, Arthur Burton, Wilmer Mason and Harold Reed. The lucky draws were won by Mrs. Dora Norton and Frank Robinson.

Anniversary greetings are extended to Mr. and Mrs. Albert Marchment, who will celebrate their wedding anniversary on Saturday, Nov. 1.

The fifth meeting of the Hornby Meat Balls was held at the home of Mrs. Roy Wilson on Monday night, Oct. 20. The meeting was opened with the repeating of the 4-H pledge. The roll call-"What they liked in meat" was answered by the 14 members present. Laurie Currie was elected as press reporter for the week. Barbara LeRiche and Vicky Tyner cooked liver and vegetables and Laurie Currie and Janet Schreiber cooked pork hocks and cabbage. These were sampled later by the girls and their leaders. Vicky Tyner and Barbara LeRiche washed the dishes.

Notes were given by Mrs. John Cordingley. The next meeting will be held at the home of Mrs. Cordingley on Monday evening, Oct. 27, at 7 p.m. The final meeting will be held on Nov. 12, when a buffet lunch will be held.

Birthday greetings to John Cordingley who will celebrate his birthday on Saturday, Nov.

Friends, neighbors and relatives gathered at the Boyne Community Centre on Thursday evening, Oct. 23, to pay honor and bid farewell to very good neighbors, Mr. and Mrs. Frank Peacock and son, David, who have left the local community and moved to their new abode on Barton Street in Milton. The Peacock family have lived on the Fourth Line for several years and were wonderful neighbors who were always ready and willing to help out in the community when help was

needed. The first part of the evening was spent playing euchre with the prizes going to the following winners; Mrs. Ralph Ford, Mrs. Larry Workman, Fred Workman and Bill Devlin. Mrs. Bob

Brownridge then called Frank and Marie to their chairs of Eden United Church Women was honor where she read a farewell address and extended the very 20, at the home of Mrs. Leslie best wishes to them all in their Rutledge. Mrs. Harry Lowden new home for many years to come. She also read a poem called, "Year by Year". The presentation of a beautiful end table and reclining chair was made to Frank and Marie by Bob Brownridge, Howard Winch and Bill Rayner.

Rick Rowan presented a reading lamp, wallet and key case to Frank and Marie for David who was unable to be present due to other arrangements. Both Frank and Marie extended their sincere thanks to all for the beautiful gifts and social evening and invited everyone to visit with them in their new home. A delicious lunch followed and a

social hour was enjoyed. Mr. and Mrs. Garry Hamilton and family visited on Sunday eveging with Mr. and Mrs. Roy Peck and family of Port Credit.

Mr. and Mrs. Bill Wildgoose and family of the Palermo district have rented the farm which was formerly owned by Mr. and Mrs. Frank Peacock.

Get well wishes are extended to Donny Break who has been ill for the past few days with a throat infection. His little friends hope he will soon be well and back to school.

Mr. and Mrs. Leslie Rutledge and family spent the weekend with Mr. and Mrs. Irvine Wallace of Blyth.

Mr. and Mrs. Arthur Plant and Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Plant and family spent the weekend at Wasaga Beach.

2000000000

Legion Notes

There have been quite a few members of other legions visiting the Milton Branch recently. On Oct. 13 Miss Jessie Allen, the secretary of the Col. Margaret Eaton Branch 368, Toronto dropped into the club room for a short time.

Other visitors, from much further away, have been Norman Hogarth and his wife Enid from Salisbury, Rhodesia. Norm is a member of Old Bill Boulders Shellhole of the Memorable Order of Tin Hats while Enid is a member of the Jackaranda Shellholi Shavently these "shellholes" are equivalent to branches of the Canadian Legion with one difference-membership is limited to those who had had front service. Both have been in the clubroom quite a few times in the last two weeks and every time they come in Norm, who is really a talented pianist, entertains the members present with a wide variety of numbers on the piano.

On Saturday during the weekly social evening in the clubroom Past President Andy Meechan presented Norm with an Honorary Membership badge of the Royal Canadian Legion. Fred Sargeant changed his Legion necktie for the one Norm was wearing. Both Mr. and Mrs. Hogarth have been very pleased with the reception they received in Milton and will take some very pleasant memories back with them to

Rhodesia. SICK CALL Otello Sclisizzi and Gordon Farlow are in the Milton Hospital and we wish both of them a speedy recovery.

SPORTS The shuffleboard championship of Zone B7 was held in the Milton Club on Saturday Oct. 25. Teams representing Erin, Brampton, Port Credit and Milton Legions took part and the Milton No. 1 team of Jim Smith, Steve Rasberry, Bob Titus and Bob White won the championship.

Smith and Rasberry also won the doubles trophy. Players on the Milton No. 2 team were Stan Callard, Ron Mercier, Bob Eggleton and Cliff Taylor. Refreshments for the players were served by Mrs. Ross, Mrs. Eggleton and Mrs. MacLeod. Standings in the Legion Euchre

League after last Tuesday nights play were Bolts and Nuts 18, Happy Gang 18, Lowville 16, Zimmerman 16, Dufferin 14, Mohawks 13, Stompers 10, and Browns 7. In the Industrial Dart League after

Wednesday's games playing were Disciples 46, Bobcats 40, Trafalgar Motors 30 and Superiors 28. The high score, to date, is Ed Blair's 140 while Bernie Sims holds the high finish at 80. **ENTERTAINMENT**

On Saturday, Oct. 25 there was again a very big turnout of members in the clubroom for the social evening. Music was provided by Fred Sargeant with his Hi-Fi equipment and Norm Hogarth on the piano. Betty Irvine, Joyce Reeves, Bill Ferguson and Andy Meechan also helped out with a few songs. These evenings are becoming more popular every week and the members who arrive late have difficulty finding

WANTED The Milton Boy Scouts urgently requite Scout leaders. Any member who is interested is asked to contact either Larry Seneca or President

-Did you remember to turn your clocks back on the weekend to Standard Time?

-Chicken pox is making the rounds in Milton. Saturday's open house for fathers at Milton Co-operative Nursery School had to be cancelled when many of the students came down with red spots.

Trick or treat'n spoils guaranteed to please little witches, goblins and ghosts!

101 TREATS

ALLANS INDIVIDUALLY PACKAGED IN POLY BAG

SHELL-OUT PEANUTS

16 OZ.

CANDY KISSES

2 LB. PACKAGED

HALLOWEEN

SUCKERS

IN BOX

MOIRS

MINT PATTIES

COSTUMES DISCOUNT PRICES BAYER **ASPIRIN**

100's COMPARE AT 95c

Low

DISCOUNT

PRKES

RESDAN

COMPARE AT \$1.59

NOXZEMA SKIN CREME

50 x 2c MINTS

10 oz., COMPARE AT \$1.89

COLGATE

17 oz., COMPARE AT \$1.79

HEALTH & BEAUTY AIDS

246 MAIN ST. MILTON LISTERINE LOZENGES

COMPARE AT 89c

Instant Nutrament FOOD SUPPLEMENT

ASSORTED FLAVOURS COMPARE AT \$1.29

